

## JRA Agenda and Minutes Template

Helen Vassilakos is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

**Topic: JRA Bi-monthly Board Meeting**

**Time: May 18, 2022 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)**

**Join Zoom Meeting**

<https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83189889691>

**Meeting ID: 831 8988 9691**

**Attendees: Helen, Sue, Katey, Mario, Vicky**

**Regrets:**

**Chair: Helen**

**Minute/Note taker: Vicky**

<b>Time</b>	<b>Item</b>	<b>Discussion</b>	<b>Notes</b>	<b>Action items (who &amp; what)</b>
	Canada HomeShare Program	Items to review: Message from Caitlin requesting an opportunity to bring this program to our community: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iJY2HEF7ZI9APpgOLHYaS6aCiCFrpYg7/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=1005">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iJY2HEF7ZI9APpgOLHYaS6aCiCFrpYg7/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=1005</a>	<b>Mario proposes a motion to support this initiative. Katey seconded. Motion passed.</b>	<b>Invite membership via social media to support. Use real examples.</b>  <b>Helen to get back to Caitlin about hosting a virtual meeting.</b>

		<a href="https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/revi...">41650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;s d=true</a> Backgrounder: <a href="https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/revi...">https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/revi ew?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:421cb7ff-a ddd-3c39-840c-a60de0d1093f</a> Prom materials: <a href="https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/revi...">https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/revi ew?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:f4653243-f 5dd-36bb-b3b1-60ebbb776df7</a>		
	Federation of Urban Neighbourhoods	-should we join? \$50 annual membership fee. <a href="#">Federation of Urban Neighbourhoods - Communities Count. Civic Matters.</a>	<b>Mario is contact person</b>	<b>Mario to join on behalf of JRA</b>
	Community Engagement/Event Committee		<b>Katey has the posters for events - will be needed for family fundraiser and other tabling.</b>	<b>Cheques to be signed</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Katey's banner</li> <li>- A stand for Katey</li> <li>- Mario's membership (see above)</li> </ul> <b>Katey to follow up on invoice for banner.</b>

Summary: Helen, Sue, Vicky, Mario

Feb 2 steering committee meeting:

[Feb 2 Steering Committee Agenda-Community Engagement and Events Committee Events - Google Docs](#)

March 2 steering committee meeting:

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uBM0GnSI33IP6wqNsIGUR9j4L2rZwyCg9UrDFCdPhMQ/edit?usp=sharing>

April 6 steering committee meeting:

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UVzLzJMSKg2IPobirR3Upwh-suCAvHJ1SPI4SqkgoFo/edit?usp=sharing>

May 4 steering committee meeting:

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eBZaW-ouwkcW7YeBAJNONbXrw\\_r5zwFmNo89RyWcazk/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eBZaW-ouwkcW7YeBAJNONbXrw_r5zwFmNo89RyWcazk/edit?usp=sharing)

**Street party tool kit for community champions - posted on website.**

**Spring food drive was a big success. 12500+ lbs of food collected.**

**Photo scavenger hunt suggested later in the year. Started planning the meet the candidates event.**

**April Clean-ups:**

- **Clean Toronto Together April 23**
- **Regular clean-up April 16**

**Sue Helen Mahima Vicky planned all candidates event.**

**July 23 Family Fundraiser Permit applied for. Permit likely to come with conditions. Day is coming together.**

**Tuli to be very involved. Noctua donating food. Jim BBQ chef, Herb MC.**

**Need to plan what type of entertainment will we provide.**

				<p><b>Generator included in permit, ask Tim Hortons.</b></p> <p><b>Sam is putting together letter for businesses to encourage support/sponsorship. General ask for support or event specific - options are good.</b></p> <p><b>IDEA - Tims cards to men's shelter! (joy in the junction)</b></p> <p><b>Katey to find out who franchisee of Tims is?</b></p> <p><b>Organizers: Helen, Vicky, Patricia, Mario, Tuli, Sam, Katey</b>  <b>Sue - day-of only</b></p>
	<p>Development/Community Spaces Committee</p>	<p>Design Your Main Street:          -Summary of DYMS: Mario and Helen:          Project plan and timeline:  <a href="https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Vd8PZwCHNLhn2ktawRCQyhY1aqbqqLq5/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true">https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Vd8PZwCHNLhn2ktawRCQyhY1aqbqqLq5/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true</a></p>	<p>Door to door after the election - card delivery for drop off.</p>	<p>Mario taking lead on door to door conversations</p> <p>Katey to contact Nexus about post card order.</p> <p>Kids to earn volunteer hours delivering cards to membership area.</p>

-Identify how many postcards we need and which printer we will use. See May 5 planning meeting notes below for details.

May 5 planning meeting:  
[May 5 DYMS Planning Agenda - Google Docs](#)

Jan 26 steering committee notes:  
[January 26 Development/Community Spaces Agenda - Google Docs](#)

February 23 steering committee notes:  
[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKL90fcKsssWUAckRRqhkgNVtYK\\_sWmDeB3BR6biWmM/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IKL90fcKsssWUAckRRqhkgNVtYK_sWmDeB3BR6biWmM/edit?usp=sharing)

March 23 notes for our meeting with Councillor Perks:  
[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fLbNf1KfRNI\\_Qdju6FzMN4OIP5vbCPb5/edit?usp=sharing&oid=100541650812044401215&rtpof=true&sd=true](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fLbNf1KfRNI_Qdju6FzMN4OIP5vbCPb5/edit?usp=sharing&oid=100541650812044401215&rtpof=true&sd=true)

March 30 Steering committee meeting:  
<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TMxlo9F4myLkdeIXGtV7vQl2uu-wrVabdl7AiILSJ7g/edit?usp=sharing>

5000 cards ok.  
Can use over time. Update QR card landing page.

Sue has meeting scheduled with Trena Cesario Re: garden project

All candidates event to be downloaded at next committee meeting.

No Fostra update beyond the usual. Regular meetings not so regular recently (April 20 last meeting).

Public consultation Unit of the City of Toronto - Policy Planning Finance and Administration. Intersection improvement walk - May 14 - Bilao and Perks, city staff, advocacy group, Mario in attendance. Agreement on not a safe intersection - 2 sides - safety or pretty. Priority should be public realm first then safety.

		<p>April 27 steering committee meeting:</p> <p><a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1svtpmojbv8NvZ4YkTGmO0_VMfJo1oiTRasyjkcbO_6Q/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1svtpmojbv8NvZ4YkTGmO0_VMfJo1oiTRasyjkcbO_6Q/edit?usp=sharing</a></p>		
	All candidates meeting	<p>Summary: Vicky, Sue, Helen:</p> <p>Preselected questions:</p> <p><a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zjiStGomOzZ6gkM-8kjJlslo0us2FQA4/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zjiStGomOzZ6gkM-8kjJlslo0us2FQA4/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true</a></p> <p>Agenda:</p> <p><a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cLEy32T2N_qfgrU3ovhmZ1k1ULvBesyc/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cLEy32T2N_qfgrU3ovhmZ1k1ULvBesyc/edit?usp=sharing&amp;oid=100541650812044401215&amp;rtpof=true&amp;sd=true</a></p> <p>Recording of event:</p> <p><a href="http://torontojra.com">JRA Meet The Candidates Meeting Recording (torontojra.com)</a></p>		
	FOSTRA	Any updates?		
	<b>Next steps</b>	July Bi-monthly meeting		
